Cloverdale Christmas Hamper
Program—Scott Napier

[t may only be September, and school has just begun, but
Christmas is quickly approaching for those involved with
planning the Cloverdale Christmas Hamper Program. This
Program is entering it’s 19th year providing for families, Sen-
jors and the “under-housed” in the Cloverdale area. Three
years ago PCC began spear-heading the program and assem-
bled a leadership team of individuals from churches and or-
ganizations in the Cloverdale area. Through the combined
effort of many churches, schools, businesses, government
agencies and countless volunteers we were able to provide
over 220 hampers in 2009; equating to well over $60,000 in
food, toys and cash donations.

Each year in December the PCC
“warehouse” acts as a hub; receiv-
ing, sorting, preparing & packing
donations from the community.
There is a steady build to the week
we call “Hamper Week”. This is
the week just before Christmas
where everything (hopefully)
comes together and the final prepa-
rations are made for the families
and individuals to pickup (or have
delivered) their hampers on
“Hamper Day”. This is an exciting
day where people from all parts of
the Cloverdale community come together to serve, share,
laugh and cry. It is a celebration of the goodness and grace
that Jesus Christ has extended to all of us. It is a day that we
see the Spirit of God move us into community as we extend
our table.




